
 



 

 

When I went to see Gossick in Kentucky, he told me about the “International Incident”. 
http://www.electromagnetism.demon.co.uk/z010.htm . From this letter, you get the 
impression that I thought it would be better if I did not tell Josephs I had been to see 
Gossick. However, I do know that we did have discussion – my then wife, myself, Josephs 
and his woman – about Gossick etc., but perhaps that was later. I visited Josephs a number of 
times, first in east Sussex, and later after he moved to near Shoreham. 

Ivor Catt  23 August 2014 



 



 
 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 


